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Updates from the latest Grotto Meeting and Events –  
NEXT Meeting: February 6th, Location is TBD 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Tuck’s Trip: We are having a trip to Tuck’s Cave on 
2/1/25.  Details regarding this trip will be posted on our 
Facebook page as we get closer to the date.  
 
Next Business Meeting: we will have our next business 
meeting on 2/6; we will pass the bylaw change pending 
the final vote count as well as review other bylaws. The 
meeting will start at 5:30; after business is done, we will 
just hangout and talk about caves. 
 
2025 Florida Cave Crawl: FRG is hosting the Florida 
Cave Crawl at Blue Springs County Recreation Area 
And Park 2/21-2/23.  This is a great opportunity to visit 
some caves we don’t normally see and hang out with 
other awesome cavers.  You can register here. 
 
PAST TRIPS AND EVENTS 
Karstmas Party: A big thanks to Phil and Betsy for 
hosting our Karstmas party in December!   We had a great 
turnout and everyone had an awesome time. 
 

 

Valhalla: Phil, Scott, and Stiker joined Dogwood City 
Grotto on their trip to Valhalla and took some great pics! 

 
 
MEMBER SECTION 
New Members: We have one new member! 
 
Bylaws Vote: A big thanks to all of the grotto members 
who have taken the time to vote on a proposed bylaw 
change.  We still need a few more votes to make the vote 
count, so if you’re a paying member and have not done 
so, please send your vote to board@rivercitygrotto.com.   
 
FINANCIAL UPDATE 
Financial State: We are solid financially.  
 
NSS CORNER  
NSS Webinar Series: The NSS is hosting monthly 
webinars this year.  This month’s webinar will be an 
introduction to the webinar series along with some fun 
caving information. You can register and get more 
information on the here 
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